

GOVERNMENT OF THE DISTRICT OF COLUMBIA Dupont Circle Advisory Neighborhood Commission 2B

January 13, 2012

To: Friends of Stead Park

Re: Consideration of Revised Friends of Stead Park (FOSP) Renovation Plan for playing field.

Dear Friends of Stead Park:

As you know, at its regular meeting on January 9, 2013, the Dupont Circle Advisory Neighborhood Commission ("ANC 2B" or "Commission") heard a presentation by you on the revised plans for renovating the field at Stead Park. With all of the Commissioners present, a quorum at a duly-noticed public meeting, the Commission approved the following motion by a vote of (8-0):

The Commission supports the project as presented and thanks the Friends of Stead Park for addressing the concerns, issues, and questions raised at our October 2012 public meeting. We encourage re-design or re-location of the proposed west-side entrance, currently drawn where Church Street dead-ends into the park.

The Commission appointed former Commissioner Victor Wexler (wexler@umbc.edu) as our Stead Park project liaison. In addition, Commissioners Mike Feldstein (mike.feldstein@dupontcircleanc.net) and Will Stephens (will.stephens@dupontcircleanc.net) serve as additional representatives in this matter.

ON BEHALF OF THE COMMISSION.

Sincerely,

Will Stephens, Chair

William J. Stephens

cc: wexler@umbc.edu